
From: Marissa Evans <MarissaEvans@cqrollcall.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/6/2015 10:50:07 AM

Subject: SC Flood Disaster Relief Funds?

Hi Chaney and Rob: 

My name is Marissa Evans. I'm a reporter with CQ Roll Call in D.C. 

Sending a quick note to see if you know if Gov. Haley will be requesting federal disaster relief funds? 
Any clues on when she will be making that decision? 

Thanks so much. Stay safe out there. 


Marissa Evans 
Health Reporter 
CQ State Report 
O: (202) 650-6428 | M: (619) 944-7053 
@marissaaevans
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